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Comments: To whom it may concern,  My wife and I are writing in support of the Holland Lake Lodge Facility

Improvement and Expansion #61746. Our relationship with the Lodge and the owners goes back over a half

century when we were married there in June of 1972.  It is obviously a very special place and it is important to us

that whatever is approved maintains the character and unique appeal that currently exists.  We have the utmost

confidence that the current owner Christian Wohfield feels the same way. Change is difficult  but I think

inevitable. We have reviewed the partner Powdr Corporation and their previous projects and have come away

feeling that their goal is to  develop a project  that we can all be proud of.    


